
 
 

YEAR 7 PARENTS’ CONSULTATION EVENING 
 
March 14th 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
A Year 7 Parents’ Consultation Evening will be held in the Colin Beilby Building at the Academy, on 
Wednesday 27th March 2019 from 5.00pm to 7.00pm. This gives an important opportunity for you to meet 
the staff who teach your child and to discuss the progress that has been made during the first two terms of 
your child’s studies. 
 
Teacher consultations from all subject staff will start at 5.00pm and appointments will be available until 
7.00pm. Your daughter / son has been provided with a sheet to make these appointments for you to meet 
with the teachers. It would be very helpful if in the run up to the Parents’ Evening, you check with your 
child that they have made appointments for you to see all of their teachers and that if you find that this is 
not the case that you remind them that you would like to see all of his / her teachers. 
 
Alongside the teacher consultations there will be a chance to enter a parent and student raffle prize draw. 
Parents may win a cash prize via Parent Mail for attending and submitting the golden raffle ticket upon 
entry. Your son / daughter will have the opportunity to enter and win a selection of prizes for attendance 
and completion of the silver raffle ticket during the evening.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there and hope that you will be able to attend and take advantage of the 
opportunity to support your child’s learning. We look forward to receiving your Golden Ticket for your 
potential Parent Mail prize. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Keith Whittlestone 
Principal                    
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 27th March 2019 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________________________________   Form: _____________ 
 
We shall / shall not be attending the Parents’ Consultation Evening on Wednesday, 27th March 2019 
(Please delete as appropriate)    
 
Signed ____________________________________________________________ 

 
Please return the reply slip to Form Tutors by Tuesday 26th March 2019 


